December 22, 2010

Board County Commissioners,
Please consider my re-appointment to the Kittitas County Planning Commission.

| have had several years of experience already sitting on this Commission, and as
Vice Chair, would like the opportunity to continue to serve the Public’s best
interest in this capacity.
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